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15th March 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

SCHOOL MEALS PRICE INCREASE – 1st April 2022 

We have been advised by City Serve (School dinner providers)  that the inflation of food, 
transport, national insurance and superannuation costs along with the Birmingham Living 
Wage, will affect the cost of the school meals service from 1st April 2022.  

The cost of a school dinner will increase from £2.40 to £2.50 per school dinner, an increase 
of £0.10p from the 1st April 2022. 

Cityserve are continuing to work with suppliers to keep the cost of high usage foods down as 
much as possible, in addition, the menus we produce have been and continue to be carefully 
balanced to ensure that schools can meet budgeted food costs without compromising 
Cityserve’ s commitment to quality or legislative menu compliance. 

The payment will automatically be updated on the School Money system from the 1st April 
2022.   

Yours sincerely 

 
 
Mrs M.Elliott 
Head Teacher 
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